

Dear Contributor:

Thank you for considering a donation to Utah High School Hockey, a registered non-profit organization and an official sub-affiliate of USA Hockey. Our high school league began in 1975 with four teams and has grown to over 26 teams and over 550 players.

Utah High School Hockey is a club sport, an approved extracurricular activity at schools across the state. As such, there is no school district or taxpayer financial support. Community support has become increasingly necessary each season when individual player costs can approach \$1,000 including league fees, team fees, and equipment

To offset the costs, Utah High School Hockey has created an annual "Team Guide" that allows sponsors like you to make it possible for young men and young women in Utah to play the "coolest game" in the world. All donations are tax-deductible with 80 percent of the revenue going directly to player dues.

The "Team Guide" is distributed at 500 games per year at ice arenas throughout Utah including Bountiful, Cedar City, Kearns, Logan, Murray, Ogden, Park City, Provo, Salt Lake City, South Jordan, West Valley City and Vernal. As a thank you we encourage all our players, fans, and families to actively patronize businesses that support Utah High School Hockey.

Thank you for your support this season!

Shannon Woodhall

President Utah High School Hockey